
 

 
                           Cypress Creek Watershed 

 

 

CypressCreekFlooding@gmail.com 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

During the Town Hall meetings, Larry Dunbar, PE, an expert in flood control 

analysis and strategies, presented a review of the past studies on Cypress Creek. He 

concluded his presentation with potential future strategies for flood mitigation.  

 

The presentation and video provide insights into these future strategies. Larry’s 

presentation and video, can be accessed on the District website: 

 

https://www.cypresscreekdid.org 

 

The QR code below will also take you to the website: 

 

 
 

 

To communicate with the Drainage District, please E-Mail to 

cypresscreekflooding@gmail.com. 
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